----- Original Message-----

From: Peter Post [

Sent: 2025/03/24 12:40 PM
To: Massah, Saghar <Saghar.Massah@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File# OZS-2025-0008

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
that you do not trust or are not expecting.

We have received notification from the City of Brampton regarding 1453 Queen St. W. Brampton
zoning bylaw amendment and hereby are informing you that we don’t have any objections or
recommendations for this application, however, we would like to be kept informed by notification of
the city’s decisions as this development progresses.

Thank you for exercising “LET'S CONNECT”.

Peter & Teena Post




